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Covid-19 
We have had a very challenging morning, today, as winter colds,    
suspected cases and positive family members have created many 
questions and a high level of uncertainty. 
Please read below, a very simple synopsis of what to do. Please follow 
the instructions: 
 If your child has cold like symptoms keep them off school for at least 

48 hours.  
 If the symptoms worsen or seem to be not just a cold, get them      

tested. 

 If your child or anyone in your home has been tested and 
you are waiting for the results the family must self        
isolate. Your child can not come to school or be seen      
outside. 

 Please try and keep school informed, we are not experts but we can 
advise and support you if you are unsure. 

 Wear your mask on school grounds. Wearing of masks has in recent 
days dropped, please support all teachers by wearing one.  

We are aware that numerous local schools have had to shut in recent days. 
We are very keen not to follow but we do need your support.  
To emphasise the point one final time: If anyone in the family home is 
waiting on a test result or has tested positive then the whole family 
must self isolate. 
From now on, I will be wearing a mask outside and will be challenging 
anyone who is in the school grounds and are not wearing one.            
Please support everyone to keep Wembrook open and safe.  
Thank you.  



 


